
 

 

  
DRYSDALE LIBRARY   

 

COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSIONS SUMMARY 

The City is planning a new Drysdale library to service Drysdale, Clifton Springs, Curlewis and northern 
Bellarine Peninsula communities.  

The City asked the community to have their say initially through a survey in 2020 to help to understand what 
the community valued about the current library service, and to ensure the City meets the communities needs 
for a contemporary library service. This survey helped to inform the design. 

Throughout 2020 the City worked with the Wadawurrung and local community organisation’s to develop a 
design to meet the needs of the local communities. 

Two community information sessions were held at the Drysdale Senior Citizen Centre on 2 and 6 February 
2021 providing the community an opportunity to view the design plans and ask questions regarding the 
project. The sessions were staff by City of Greater Geelong officers and architects from Antarctica Architects 
and Architects Associates. 

                                                                     

  WHAT WE HEARD  
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104 
Community 
members attended 
the sessions 

“I love the design!” 

“Information sessions were very informative, however 
the project could have been promoted wider, so more 
residents are aware of the project” 

“It was great to hear how the design came about, the connection 
to Drysdale history. The staff were very helpful” 

“Drysdale needs something like 
this. Thank You” 

“So glad to hear we are gaining more open space, not 
losing any”. Well done” 



 

 

 


